
Joelle replied 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Hello Jennifer, 
  
In response to complaint noted in your email below please see our responses: 
  
The January C-4 had a filing due date of 1-23-2024 and was filed on that date.  After 1-23-2024 I 
received expenses to enter into Orca that were paid on 1-19-2024 (the invoice for the 350 signs and 
stakes was one of these invoices).  As we were new to the reporting processes was not aware that an 
amended C-4 needed to be filed after entering these expenses into Orca. An amended C-4 has since 
been filed and the expense for the signs and stakes now appears on the C-4. 
  
Looking at the Events calendar on the PDC website noted the date that the February C-4 was due 2-
12-2024.   When logging into Orca on 2-7-2024 noted that the wrong C-4 due date was looked at in 
the Events calendar and the C-4 for the special February election was actually due on 2-6-2024. 
Therefore, the C-4 was filed a day late on 2-7-2024.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Joelle Lovestedt 
Treasurer 
Citizens for Bremerton Schools 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13070063478

